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CIRCULAR 2025 – 0207 
 

Date : February 17, 2025 
To : Our Valued Residents/Tenants 
From : HOA Office 
Re : Blood-Letting Activity 
 
The Camella Lipa Homeowners Association, Inc., in partnership with the Lipa City Royal Eagles Club, 
invites you to participate in our Bloodletting Donation Drive in support of our local hospitals and 
blood banks. This meaningful event will be conducted by the Lipa City Health Office and aims to 
save lives by ensuring a stable blood supply for those in need. 
 
We encourage all eligible donors to take part in this noble cause. Your simple act of donating blood 
can make a huge difference in someone’s life. 
 
BLOODLETTING DONATION DRIVE 
Date: February 22, 2025 
Venue: Camella Lipa Clubhouse 
Time: 8:00 o’clock onwards 
 
Guidelines for Donors: 
✓ No alcohol consumption for at least three days before February 22, 2025. 
✓ Those on maintenance medication are not allowed to donate blood. 
✓ Those who weigh less than 50 kilograms. 
✓ Those with tattoos are permitted depending on the size and duration of the previous tattoo. 
✓ All blood donors will receive a donor card 
 
Medical professionals will be on-site to ensure a safe and smooth donation process. 
 
Let’s unite as a community to extend a helping hand. We look forward to your participation! 
 
For any questions or concerns regarding this policy, please contact the HOA Office at 09171364374 
or email hoaofficial@camellalipahoa.com 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
HOA OFFICE 
Camella Lipa Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 
 
 
Approved by:  
 
 
 
Christopher Lloyd O. Castillo  
CLHOAI- BOD President 
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